
Citywide 

Council on 

Special 

Education 

Workshop for Families of  
Students with Disabilities 

Students and families are invited to take part in an 

interactive workshop to help prepare for the Fall 

admissions season and learn about the services 

and supports available to students with disabilities 

in high schools. 

 

October 6, 2014   
Tweed Courthouse 
52 Chambers Street 

2nd Floor Conference Room  
 6:00 pm -7:30pm 

Questions?  
Please email specialeducationreform@schools.nyc.gov  

or  
call 212-374-6085 

mailto:specialeducationreform@schools.nyc.gov

